
 

  

 

 

 

2 July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Production  
 

Year 6 will be putting on the production of ‘What’s the Crime Mr Wolf?’ for everyone to 
enjoy this year. Rehearsals are well underway and all of the children are doing extremely 
well.  
 

There will be two performances for parents to come and watch:  
 

Performance 1: Wednesday 17 July at 10:00 am. 
Performance 2: Wednesday 17 July at 4:30 pm.  
 
On Wednesday 17 July all children will need to stay after school for the performance. Please 
provide a snack for your child.  
 
The production will be finished by 6.15pm and children can be collected from main 
reception.  
 
Tickets will be on sale from Parent Pay. Tickets cost 50p per ticket and are first come first 
served. Due to limited space in the hall, you may be asked to attend at the other time slot. 
Teas and coffees will be served.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Miss Leung 
Year 6 Leader 
 

 

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 5 July 2024 

I give permission for my child to attend the performance on Wednesday 17 July 2024 

Name of Child: ___________________________ Class: __________________ 

My child will be collected from school 

My child is allowed to walk home by themselves 

Parent/Carer signature: ____________________      Contact number:___________________ 

 


